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April 9, 2022

CleanEarth4Kids.org supports the proposed changes. It is very important to clearly

notify people of any harmful chemicals in products to reduce exposure to toxins.

It is critical that anyone shopping in person or online for a product can quickly and
easily see if it contains something that could cause cancer, birth defects or is a

reproductive toxicant.

We thank OEHHA for your work to protect and inform Californians and know you

set the standard for the whole country.

Sincerely,
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Suzanne M. Hume

Educational Director & Founder
S@CleanEarth4Kids.org

(760) 650-2166
CleanEarth4Kids.org



